From: Al Mahon

Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2012 10:49 AM

To: Martin, Jackie

Subject: Public Nuisance By-law recommendation

Dear Mr. Martin,

I live at 37 Goldwick Cresent one block from Fleming Dr. My home is flanked by two absent landlord student houses. I moved into the neighborhood 5 years ago with no knowledge of the student activities. I have reviewed the new By-Law and like what I read. I know it will be a hard sell however, the reclaiming of our rights must be achieved at any cost.

It may be another issue, I recommend limits on density of absent landlord rental units on a specific number per street. This may not de fir a riot, although it will stop another dense area to form such as what is happening in the area west and north of Highbury and Oxford Street.

Thank you

Allan Mahon

